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From:  Head of Wellbeing, Paul Gooding 

 

 

 

         
 
          23 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

OxWell Student Survey 

  

Our school has signed up once again to take part in the OxWell Student Survey, which aims 

to understand the health and wellbeing of young people and help schools to support their 

students’ mental wellbeing. This survey provides the school with really useful data so that we 

can make adjustments to our overall pastoral provision as well as in the personal development 

education programme. Please read through the attached Information Sheet for parents and 

carers, and for more information about the OxWell Student Survey see the research team's 

webpage (https://oxwell.org/) and answers to frequently asked questions.  

   

All students from the 2nd year to U6th will be invited to complete the survey during mid March 

unless you contact the school to opt-out your child. If for any reason you do not want your 

child to take part in the survey, please notify the school (paul.gooding@abingdon.org.uk) by 

Monday 6 March.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Paul Gooding 

Head of Wellbeing 
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